
Monday, 14 December 2015	 	 NEWSLETTER ISSUE 17

1

DA-Day
RSL DA to be assessed on 
Wednesday 16th December
The Waverley Development Assessment Panel (WDAP) will consider the 
2015 Bronte RSL DA at 12 midday on Wednesday 16th December at the 
Council chambers on Bondi Road. It’s still too big.

At this meeting the WDAP will determine the future of this DA by 
either rejecting it or giving it consent to be built.

We need a large crowd to ensure that the WDAP makes the DA truly 
comply with the planning controls. 

This is the final stage of our community’s 3 year strategic planning 
journey together. Our community has achieved so much in that time. 
Now we need one last big effort to make sure our campaign for an 
appropriate re-development of the Bronte RSL site comes to 
fruition. 

The amended plans for the Bronte RSL DA (DA 264/2015) are still too 
big and will result in unacceptable impacts on our neighbourhood centre. 
The 2015 plans STILL DO NOT COMPLY. 

We will be asking the WDAP to make the developer change the DA to 
comply with the controls. 

We need your help - please join us at the WDAP meeting. Let’s hold 
the developer to account. (If you have one, please wear your famous 
blue Save Bronte t-shirt.)



@savebronte
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Save Bronte
@savebronte
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